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Stover, being a very popular course, had nearly 100 ladies  entered for this competition.  Only 12 from Cornwall were there, 10 from Cape Cornwall (a brilliant turnout), one from Newquay and one from Mullion.  Mixed weather meant sunshine and very heavy showers, causing the greens to flood and play to be halted for half an hour or so.  Some people packed it in after 9 holes but the Cornish stalwarts kept going!  The course layout has been changed (the 1st hole is what was the 10th, for those who know the course), and there are four new holes.   Work is still going on with more changes to come.

Cornwall had two successes, both from Cape Cornwall.   Sue Dicker won the VV Cup with 36 points, and Sue Smith won the Div. III first prize with 33 points.  Very well done to them both.

The Spring Meeting 2024 is being held at Yeovil on Thursday 9th May. 

